
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child is cordially invited to attend the Year 11 Prom at Brandon Hall on Friday 5th July 
2024. The evening will commence at 18:30pm, with the event ending at 23:00. After years 
of hard work from your child, this celebration event is aimed to reward them for all the 
PRIDE values they have exhibited across their school careers, but particularly during Year 
11. As you will be aware, Year 11’s at Stoke Park are The Architects: they have spent the 
year working hard to create a path for their future to fulfil their ambitions.  
This is a significant event in celebrating the secondary experience of any child as it 
symbolises the end of their GCSEs and beginning of the next stage in their education, but it 
is also an event that we hold to celebrate their participation, commitment, and motivation. 
We are very proud of Year 11 and how hard they have been working, so look forward to the 
opportunity to celebrate with them following the conclusion of their exams in July. 
 
Receiving an invitation is recognition of this success, and as such students must meet the 
high expectations of Stoke Park School in relation to behaviour, punctuality, attendance 
(both lessons and intervention) and attitude to learning.  
 
The evening is a formal event and therefore students are expected to dress accordingly and 
appropriately. As part of the evening, your child will receive a welcome non-alcoholic 
mocktail and for their evening meal it will be a buffet, where they will sit in their allocated 
seats as per the etiquette of a formal dinner. There will be a variety of speeches and awards 
as well as personal touches and activities in order to commemorate their time at Stoke Park 
School and enjoy their final event as a year group. In addition, there will be a photobooth, 
DJ and a dancefloor.  
 
We hope your child can attend this fantastic celebration. An entrance ticket costs £40, 
which covers food, their complimentary drink and access to all activities. You will be able to 
pay this on ParentPay, as we are a non-cash school. In the event of a cancellation of the 
event, refunds will be issued via ParentPay. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

As part of rewarding our students for their hard work and an added incentive, students can 
earn money off the price of their Prom ticket that will be subsidised by the school. Any 
students who meet one of the following criteria will be eligible for this discount. 
 

- Any Students that have 95 % attendance from September 2023 until 20th of June 2024, 

attended all interventions and been on time will get £10 off. 

- Any students that will have 100 % attendance from 4th of March 2024 to the 20th of June 

2024 and will be on time, attended all interventions will get £5 off. 

Important notice: Smoking, vaping, or the consumption of alcohol before or during the 
event are strictly prohibited. Any students who fail to follow this guidance will not be 
allowed entry and will be sent home. Thank you for your support on this matter. 
 

Kind regards,                        
 
 

 
 
 

 
Mr I Jamal                                                                                         Mr T. Hall   
Assistant Headteacher                                                                  Head of Year 11                                               
Director of Year 11 
Stoke Park School                                                                      
 


